
 
      Graeme Parker  

        Tel: 07783 631527  
The Mayor of Huntingdon and his Deputy 
Councillors Phil Pearce and Karl Brockett 
Town Hall 
Market Hill 
Huntingdon PE29 3PJ                    April 2024 
 

Dear Councillors Phil Pearce and Karl Brocket  
 

Ref: Establishing Embassy to Significant Religious Object  
 

This sixth correspondence intended for the Mayor of Huntingdon being shared with:- 
 

 Huntingdon Vicar Jon Randall 

 Vice-Chancellor of the University of Leeds Professor Hai-Sui Yu 

 Newquay Job Centre Work Coach Jenny 
 

Of which printed letter copies are enclosed together with a letter posted to you in January of this year 
intended for Foreign Secretary Lord Cameron. 
 

I wish to inform that I am currently in Huntingdon on route to Yorkshire with intent to hike to the summit of 
Peak Great Wherneside, scouting a proposed promotional video of gameshow variant ‘Time Tunnel – Stargate 
Pandora’ featuring Chewbacca burying deceased Huntingdon friend of Yorkshire origin surname Phillip 
Wigglesworth’s computer at the mountain top.   
 

Currently under inquisition as to receipt of Universal Credit in first correspondence to my Jobcentre Work 
Coach Jenny I declare that I am seeking contract with the Ministry of Defence to manufacture gameshow 
props. I am writing this letter to you here in Huntingdon Library, where I have previously displayed board game 
variant to Time Tunnel gameshow franchise under the watchful gaze of John Major’s bust statue. Having 
sourced in Newquay the technical skills required to bring proposed gameshow to life I would now like to make 
presentation in person to you at your earliest convenience of the Time Tunnel board game variant, hoping that 
you take an interest and are willing to assist. 

 
Kind regards 
 
Graeme Parker                   E-mail : SashaSanchez69@outlook.com 

mailto:SashaSanchez69@outlook.com

